Grand Canyon Unified School District
Governing Board Members Present / Exit Conference with Auditors
4:00 p.m., January 24, 2018
Grand Canyon School
Room #405, 100 Boulder Street
Grand Canyon, AZ 86023

Pursuantto A.R.S. § 15-905(B) and § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members
of the Grand Canyon Unified School District #4 Governing Board and to the public that a
majority of the Governing Board members of the Grand Canyon Unified School District
#4 may be present for an exit conference with contracted auditors, Hafen, Buckner,
Everett and Graff, P. C. at 4:00 p.m.

No official Board business will be conducted and no actions will be taken at the
above listed event.

Dated this 22nd day of January, 2018.

Matt Yost, Board Secretary

I hereby certify that the above agenda was posted on January 22, 2018,
at am./p.m.

Signature



